September 29, 2015

Dear Juniors and Parents/Legal Guardians:

| would like to notify you that on Tuesday, October 6™, we will be conducting our Eleventh
Grade Student and Parent Night to discuss topics related to academic planning and college
preparation. We will begin our meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the High School auditorium.

It is essential that all eleventh grade students accompany their parents/guardians. A great
deal of relevant information will be provided and there will be plenty of opportunity to ask
questions. Identified below is a list of topics that will be reviewed:

¢+ Diploma Options — Graduation Pathways

¢+ Pre-Registration Process, Scheduling, and the NCAA
¢+ The New PSAT, SAT, and ACT exams

+ Family Connection - Naviance

¢+ Overview of the College Application Process

+ Scholarships

Additionally, please refer to the reverse side of this letter for important dates. Should you
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. | may be reached at (631) 673-2101.

Sincerely yours,

Kitty R. Klein
District Director of Guidance, K-12



February 8" — 121", 2016 - Mrs. Walsh meets with all juniors in English classes and
distributes the “APPRAISING MYSELF AS I PLAN FOR THE FUTURE” packet

February 27t 2016 - All “APPRAISING MYSELF” packets are due in the College Center.
Individual family appointments will be scheduled as soon the “APPRAISING MYSELF” is
submitted

February through June - Individual junior family conferences are conducted with Mrs. Walsh
in the college office

October 4™, 2015 — Long Island National College Fair, Suffolk County Community College, Brentwood,
11:00am — 3:00pm

October 19, 2015 — Western Suffolk Counselors Association Fall College Fair, UPSKY Long Island Hotel,
5:30pm — 8:30pm

October 21%t, 2015 and March 16t", 2016 — Mini College Fair, periods 2 and 3 in the large
cafeteria



